
June 7th, 2019 

 

 

Dear “The Editors” and “The Reviewers” 

 

 We would like to express our greatest appreciation for the positive response of our 

manuscript from “The Editors” and “The Reviewers”. We tried to reply to the queries from 

“The Editors” and “The Reviewers”. We have added the mechanisms of ACLF and acute 

kidney injury as well as in the part of the potential drugs. In addition, the manuscript was 

approved by English native speakers.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Wiwat Chancharoenthana, MD., PhD 

 

 


